FLORIDA

To: Dominic Orlando, Director of Public Services

Copy: Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
Tom Ansbro, City Attorney

P

From: Robert Baldwin, City Manage '
Date: December 14, 2010

Subject: Turtle Friendly Beach Lighting

For the purpose of complying with Broward County’s Turtle Lighting rules for
coastal areas, please review the current lighting situation at the beach and
develop a plan to meet Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission
lighting guidelines. Your analysis should include the cost estimates and a scope
of work to meet the March 1% start of turtle season.
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